
PE Uniform and Optional Lock Rental Information 
 

The school’s PE uniform can be purchased via two options. In addition to paying cash, you can 

go online and pay with a credit card and have your student pick up the uniform during class. The 

uniform consists of a top and bottom that is required for class and will be worn every day. 

The two ways you can purchase your uniform is to send cash to school with your student to 

purchase during class or to go online at www.schoolpay.com on our school website 

lakenonams.ocps.net and use your credit card. If you choose a credit card the student will pick 

up the uniform during PE class. As soon as the payment is completed online and the daily print 

out of updated online payments is processed, we will then give your student their PE uniform. 

Please give up to 24 hours to be updated.  Throughout the year, students may still purchase PE 

uniforms during PE class through their PE teachers. 

Lock Rental is to be paid in cash only during class and not through school pay as we sell out 

quickly. Locker rental is not required, but strongly encouraged. Locker rentals are $10.00. This 

fee covers the locker for the entire school year. Lock is already included in this fee. 

We do not accept checks! 

Encouraged tip: The purchasing of additional PE uniforms is a very good idea. Keeping one 

uniform at school while the other is being washed at home ensures your student is forever 

ready for class which is a significant part of their grade. 

http://www.schoolpay.com/

